
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/28/2020 6:00:00 AM

First name: Shaunisey

Last name: Sullivan

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment on Midas Gold Idaho's Alternative 2. Over the last several

years, I've had the opportunity to hear a handful of presentations on the Stibnite Gold Project, sit down with

project staff and observe how the company has lived out its mission as it has grown. It is with this knowledge that

I encourage you to permit the Stibnite Gold Project.

 

The project will bring huge economic benefits to the rural communities surrounding the project site. Midas Gold

will directly employ 400-500 employees during construction and operations. Payroll is expected to exceed $34

million. These numbers do not even capture the indirect jobs I am confident nearby towns will see from the

Stibnite Gold Project.

 

The recreational and environmental side of the project is very important to me too. As a member of a family with

a cabin in Yellow Pine, we are excited about the cleanup of the are.

 

Midas Gold Idaho wants to invest $1 billion in our state, bring more than hundreds of jobs to rural Idaho and still

provide access to Idaho's public lands. This is the type of project our state needs. The U.S. Forest Service has

provided Idahoans with meaningful tools to easily review the document and ample time to comment. I highly

encourage the U.S. Forest Service to permit this project following alternative two.


